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Wednesday 28th September 
 

Early Years visit to Amerton Farm 

 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
To celebrate the arrival of winter, Early Years will be visiting Amerton Farm. The visit will take place on 
Wednesday 7th December 2022.  
 
During the trip, Santa’s elves will escort the children to the tractor and trailer which will transport them to 
the Enchanted Village to visit the Winter Wonderland Grotto where they will meet Santa! Santa will spend 
time talking to the children, and each child will receive a gift. The children will have lunch at Amerton Farm 
and they will also be able to visit Billy’s Farm Barn, a fabulous wooden adventure play area. 
 
Your child will be transported by coach, to and from Amerton Farm and will arrive back at school in time 
for the end of the school day. The children need to arrive at school at the normal time of 8.40am.  
 
We are asking for £10 per child towards the cost of the trip. This will be payable via school money and 
payment is required by Friday 2nd December. 
 
Children will need to be provided with a packed lunch from home for the trip. However if you are in receipt 
of free school meals, lunch will be provided by the academy. 
 
Full school uniform will need to be worn, along with a warm waterproof coat and wellies.  
 
Thank you 
 
 
Mrs Turner and the Early Years Team 
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